VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

Sub : Celebration of Birth Anniversary of Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel on 31.10.2015

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned that in
terms of the communication made by the Secretary, UGC, New Delhi vide his letter
D.0. No.1-1/2015 (Secy) dated 01.10.2015, the University Grants Commission
(UGC) has decided to celebrate the hundred and fortieth Birth Anniversary of Sardar
Vallabhbhai Patel on 31.10.2015 in all the educational institutions by organizing a
number of activities in the form of lectures, seminars, debates and declamation,
quizzes, sports etc.

In compliance with the above communication of the UGC, the undersigned is
directed to request all Provosts / Directors / Principals of Bhavanas / Vibhagas and
Heads of the Departments/Centres to kindly take necessary initiative to organize
various programmes in their respective Departments/Bhavanas to celebrate the
Birth Anniversary of Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel on 31.10.2015. All concerned are also
requested to kindly send a proposed action plan of activities for the said event to the
Vice-Chancellor within 15.10.2015 for onward transmission of the same to the
MHRD in compliance with the communication made by the UGC.
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